
 

 

Date: November 9th , 2022 

 

To: TDK-Lambda ltd. Customers and Partners  

 

Subject: End of product life notification- ZUP product series 

Dear customer / valued partner, 

This notification applies to the ZUP product series, including all models.   

 

1. Reason of discontinuance:  

ZUP series orders have been declining over the past several years reaching 

low level.  The low orders alongside the increasing cost of maintaining ZUP 

production due to increasing number of critical components EOL 

notifications and aging production equipment have reached to the point 

that declaring EOL of ZUP series is necessary after 23 years from its launch. 

Please refer to the below for the EOL schedule and recommendation for 

replacement. 

 

2. Final purchase order receiving date and final shipping date: 

• Last date for receiving new orders: Sep 1, 2023 

• Last shipment date: Mar 31, 2024 

 

3. Recommended replacement:  ZUP series has been manufactured by TDK-

Lambda since 1999. Over the past several years, the newer Z+ series 

gradually replaced ZUP, having improved performance, additional features 

and smaller footprint making it the recommended replacement for the ZUP 

series. Our sales and technical teams will continue to support any need 

during the EOL process.  

 

Sincerely, 

Yariv Eyni, Sales Director 

TDK-Lambda ltd.  


